Mr Brad Reid Director of Parks and Recreation 225 Parkway Blvd Coppell, Texas 75019

auf Tepper

Dear Brad:

I will be resigning my commission as member of the Coppell Recreational Development Corporation effective June 1, 2019.

After sending our three sons through the Coppell Schools, my wife and I find ourselves with a home too large for our present needs. We are going to downsize and let another family fill the bedrooms.

I have enjoyed working with you, your City Teammates and Elected Officials since originally being named to the Parks and Recreation/CRDC Board in 2000. I wish all of you continued success!

Best Regards,

Mark J Tepper